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Dear Parents,  
 
Wendon Ball held on Saturday, 27th August for our Grade 12’s and Grade 11’s deserves a mention in the weekly newsletter.  This 
magical night held dear by all our young adults no matter what school they attend, is filled with uncontrollable excitement, mystery 
and secrecy when it comes to what outfits are to be worn and above all, choosing a partner. 
 
Saturday night arrived.  Our young men and ladies arrived confident and transformed into ultra smart and gorgeous young adults.  
Walking onto the red carpet, the most spectacular sight of elegance awaited them. 
 
The fairyland of twinkling lights opened the doors into a Ballroom that was magnificent in its splendour. The colour theme of black, 
white and gold glowed under the lights that reflected on the massive bowtie on the stage and the garland of balloons draped over 
the couch.  All the love and care that went into the finer and perfect details of the table settings, candelabra and bowties, added to 
an evening that was perfect. 
 
This was a night to remember with the memory lasting for years to come.  
 
Thank you to the parents who provided eats for the Cocktail hour, your generosity was appreciated. 
 
A very special thank you goes to all the Wendon Staff.  Your assistance was truly appreciated in making the evening the success it 
was.  Thank you. 
 
A glimpse of the magic: 
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Pupils to come dressed in Sports kits.  If it is cold, Primary School may wear their tracksuits, and High School may wear a tracksuit 
they have at home.  All pupils will be participating and Hot Dogs will be served during break.  Great fun will be had by all as we 
celebrate the start of Spring! 
 

Soccer Day and Hot Dog  -  R20  - Friday, 02nd September 2022 
 

Name: ____________________________________________________Grade: _____ 
 

I would like to order a Hot Dog at R20 each, amount enclosed:__________ 

 
 

 
 

Friday, 23rd September 2022 – 18h00 onwards 
 

This is going to be a wonderful opportunity for you to view your children’s  
art and practical items on display in the Hall & Workshop 

Bring your own picnic basket, fires will be available if you would like to braai. 
This is a compulsory evening for our Wendon Academy pupils. 

Book your ticket on the reply slip below and come and enjoy a festive evening under the stars! 

 

 
 

ART EVENING 
Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Name:  ______________________________________________ Grade:  ______________ 
 

I/we will be attending the Art Evening:  YES/NO 
 

Number of Adults @ R25-00 each:  _______ 
 

Number of Children @ R20-00 each:  _______ 
 

Wendon pupils – No Charge 
 

Total Enclosed:  _______ 
 

 

  

September 
 

Fri, 02nd  Spring Soccer Day & Hot Dogs R20,00 

Mon, 12th, Tues,13th, & 
Wed, 14th 

Primary School Parent Interviews  
High School Parent Interviews by Appointment 

More Information to follow 

Fri, 23rd  Art Evening & Picnic/Braai Adults R25,00 & Children R20,00 

Sat, 24th  Public Holiday - Heritage Day  

Wed, 28th  Grade 12’s Beach Volley Ball  

Thurs, 29th Term 3 Break Up Day School Closes as Normal 
 

Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 

 

If you cannot do great things, do small 

things in a great way. 
 

Napoleon Hill 


